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Under Secretary of State for Political Affairs Thomas Shannon and Assistant
Deputy Minister for International Security and Political Affairs Mark
Gwozdecky co-chaired the tenth U.S.-Canada High-Level Policy Review Group on
June 1 in Ottawa. The Review Group, which last met in December 2016,
discussed a broad range of bilateral, regional, and global issues on which
the United States and Canada closely cooperate.

The United States welcomes the opportunity to further enhance cooperation and
collaboration through the High-Level Policy Review Group. Such meetings
advance the United States’ and Canada’s common objectives around the world.
The United States looks forward to continuing to strengthen the relationship
between the U.S. and Canadian governments and peoples through global
partnership.

For further information, please email WHAPress@state.gov.
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